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I oppose this bill. Any law that makes voting more difficult by requiring the voter to go 

to a specific polling place on a specific date is a law that is attempting to limit the 

voices of the poor, the elderly, the handicapped, and working people. Oregon’s vote 

by mail system works. Don’t change it! 


